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From: teriann_1@msn.com [mailto:teriann_1@msn.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2009 8:44 PM 
To: Web Master 
Subject: Comments from Website 

Name: teri ann lopez 
Email: teriann_1@msn.com 
Phone: 303-655-0241 
Fax:  
Comments: I recently became aware of the County's plan to join County Road 49 and 

Imboden Road. At a recent information meeting conducted by the county 
(which I unfortunately missed because I was out of town), apparently people 
who attended the meeting selected the route that would have the most 
negative impact on my housing development which is Bromley Estates near 
Imboden and 152nd. I do not want the thoroughway near my housing 
development. I am sure no homeowner that would be impacted by the various 
plans do not want a major thoroughfare ruining their life and lifestyle. People 
move to this area of the county to be in the country with peace and quiet, 
wildlife viewing, clean air, no city lights so you can view the stars, and in 
many cases, to have livestock. I spent considerable money to have this peace 
and quiet in the country and you people plan to ruin it. Sound carries a long 
way and I am sure the sound of trucks, 18 wheelers and cars will impact our 
quiet 24/7. I object that I may be placed in a position to consider selling my 
property, especially during this slow real estate climate. I do not want to sell 
my home - I want to continue to live here. Has Planning and Development 
considered the Kiowa Bennett road? It is already there - yes it is a few miles 
east but what is a few minutes/miles compared to ruining and perhaps 
causing economic hardship for homeowners at Bromley Estates? I am sure 
the property values would decline (even more than now) with a major sound 
and air polluter nearby. This is horse country and I myself have three horses. 
I moved here on my ten acres so that I could ride them without the threat of 
automobiles scaring them and putting me and them in danger. I am outraged 
that the county would try to cram this down homeowners throats. Could our 
Estates be re-zoned commercial so that we could reap some financial reward 
by selling our property to commercial interests? Will the county pay us for 
the loss of the value of our homes and properties? At our homeowners 
meeting on March 18, many of us signed a petition to stop you from 
proceeding with this plan. Do not put commercial interests ahead of the 
ordinary working person that pays taxes to have a say in the way we are 
governed. I will be writing and calling whomever I can think of to help 
represent the interests of the homeowners so negatively impacted by this 
plan. Find some other route that does not ruin homes and lives. I would like 
someone in the Planning and Develepment Department to contact me either 
at my home by phone or by e-mail.  
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